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*CORRECTION* In the previous weeks bulletins a website for the Rosary was printed incorrectly. 
The correct website is http://comepraytherosary.org Sorry for any inconvenience this may have 
caused.  
*OACCW Raffle:  
Queen size quilt and over 100 prizes. $1 a ticket. Drawing will be held Sept. 26th. Cutoff date is Sept. 
15th. Contact Barb Wurdinger at 402-565-4392 or Pat Krutz at 402-439-2379. There is a picture of 
the quilt in the entrance of church.  
*The 2016 OACCW Convention will be held Monday, September 26th at St. Patrick’s Catholic 
Church, Delaney Hall, 3400 E. 16th Street, in Fremont, NE. The theme is “Divine Mercy, Source of 
Hope—Let Us Become Women of Mercy.” Speakers are Rev. Mark J. McKercher and Tom Venzor. 
Registration is $25, due Sept. 14th (No Walk Ins). Fee includes speakers, morning coffee and rolls, 
and a hot lunch. Make checks payable to OUCCW Deanery. Send to Mary Files, 2510 N. Clarkson 
#1105, Fremont, NE 68025. Check In/Registration is from 7:30-9:00 am, with Rosary at 8:00; 
Opening Session at 9:00; Mass at 11:00; Luncheon at 12:00, and afternoon session at 1:00. All 
women are invited. Questions, call Mary Files at (402)317-2149 or Lauren Bopp at (402) 553-7163. 
*Bright Horizons needs your help! They are having a diaper drive during the entire month of 
September. They are especially in need of sizes 4, 5, and 6. There will be at tote for the diaper 
donations at the entrance of church starting September 7th. Help provide diapers for all children in 
our communities! For more information a flyer will be hanging up at the entrance of church.  
 
 
 

*Vigil for Life- there will be a Mass and Procession lead by Archbishop George Lucas on Saturday, 
Sept. 3rd from St. Mary’s Catholic Church in Bellevue, NE. to the local abortion facility.  The 
procession starts at 8:00 am. For more information, there is a brochure hanging at the entrance of 
church.  
  
 
 

 

                

 

 

 

                   

 

 

            

 

 

  

 

 

 

     

 

 

                   Sat. Sept. 3rd - 5:30 pm                Sun. Sept. 4th - 10:00 am 
Lector-             J. Buckendahl               J. Fischer 
          
EMHC-             B. Paden                Deacon Al 
                       
Servers-          L. Podany/S. Pohlman                     M. Reese/A. Sateren 
 
 Gifts-              A. & R. McPhillips                              Ken & J. Meyer 
           
Ushers-          Dan & Ron Hilliges                             D. Huss/Dan Jensen 

       
Organist-       Volunteer                 Campbell 
Cantor-          Volunteer    Choir 
 
 SHC----------------------------------------------------------- Deacon Al 
Money Counter--------------------------------------------Tom & Mary Mckeon 

Mass Intentions -   August 29th – Sept 4th, 2016 

                      Intention                                  From 

M. 7:25 am      Kathrine Raabe                               Memorial 

T.   7:25 am      Gary Erickson                                  Pat Krutz 

W. 7:25 am      Special Intention                            Ralph & Shirley Wolken 
Th. 7:25 am      Gordon & Luree Reese                  Ronda Siecke  
Fr.  7:25 am      Mike Wolken                                   Marcy Suchan                     

Sa. 5:30 pm       Lorraine Schlautman                     Peg Brabec 

Su.10:00am       Lucille Miller                                   Pat Krutz                

Please send bulletin 
announcements to 

stpeters@stanton.net 
by Wednesday 

morning 

Thank You! 

 

 
 

 

          

 
 
 

 

St. Peter’s Church 

1504 Ivy Street 

Stanton, NE. 
     August 28th, 2016 

You can find St. Peter’s online at www.stpeterstanton.parishesonline.com 

Monthly Meetings 
KOC: First Monday at 8:00 pm 
Altar Soc: First Thur. at 1:30 
pm 
Rolls: First Sunday after 
Mass 
Pastoral Council: Second 
Sunday 9:00 am            

                                   

   Financial – August 21st    
2016 

AdultEnvelopes……  1,888.00 
Youth Offering………..   21.00 
Votive Lights………….    20.25 
Assumption…………….     5.00 

                  TOTAL:$ 1,934.25 
                      
                     

  

“Take my yoke upon you”, 
says the Lord, “and learn 
from me, for I am meek 
and humble of heart.” 

Matthew 11:29 

 Question of the week: Who wrote the bible and when was it written? The Bible was written over 
a period of 1400 to 1800 years by more than 40 different authors. The Bible is compiled of 73 
separate books, divided into two primary divisions: the Old Testament and the New Testament. The 
books of the Bible in their entirety, with all of their parts, are sacred because they were written 
under the inspiration of the Holy Spirit, and have God as their author. In composing the sacred 
books, God choose men, and while employed by him they made use of their powers and abilities, so 
that with Him acting in them and through him, they as true authors, consigned to writing 
everything and only those things which he wanted.  

http://comepraytherosary.org/
mailto:stpeters@stanton.net

